
Parking Lot Policy 

Please be advised that the Lutheran School Association building and grounds are drug and tobacco free zones. This 

includes the parking lots and outdoor areas as well as the school building itself. There should be no smoking of any kind 

(tobacco, vaping, marijuana, etc.) anywhere on the LSA property including in and around vehicles at drop off or pick up 

times, before or after sporting events, or while attending outdoor events on school grounds. We have had reports that 

this is happening and want to make sure that the guidelines and expectations are very clear for everyone. 

Per Illinois law, cell phones are not to be used in vehicles unless they are parked. 

All vehicles must park in a designated parking space while waiting for students to be dismissed. Parking or stopping 

along the curbs and the red gates is forbidden as these are fire lanes and must be kept clear at all times.  

PK-6th Grade families should only use the elementary parking lot off of Mound Road when picking up and dropping off. 

7-12th Grade families should only use the HS parking lot on the south side of the building off of Moundford Ave. when 

dropping off and picking up.  

At all times drivers should be attentive, respectful, and obedient to state laws regarding school zones. The safety and 

well-being of our students is our top priority. Thank you for doing your part to help us in this endeavor.  

 


